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Senior Center Subcommittee Minutes
May 12,2A16
Colchester Town Hall, Meeting Room 3

MINUTES

Present: Stan Soby (BoS), Rosernary Coyle (BoS), Andreas BÍsbikos (BoF), Marge Mlodzinski
CoA)

Also Present: Afc Shiìosky (First Selectman), Patty Watts (Colchester Senior Center)

The rneeting was called to order at 6:02.

Additíons to Agenda: There were no additíons to the agendä

Approval of Minutes: Marge Mlodzínski moved and Andreas Bisbikos seconded the approval
of the minutes of April 20,2016.

Discussion and Possible Action on Talking Points for the Purchase of Senior Center (SRC)

Building and Future New SRC;The grÐup discussed the latest líst of talking points. A few minor
changes were suggested. Rosemary will update the current list and email them to the
Subcommittee,

Discussion and Possible Action on Tirneline and/or Steps for the Purchase of the SRC

Building/Land and Moving Fon¡rard to New SRC: We have not set a Timeline as yet. The Town
needs to approve the Board of Education budget before we can rlove forward in creating a

definitive Tímeline. Art noted that it is hoped that the Budget will go to Referendum by June 1,

2016.

DÍscussion on Meeting at Colchester Senior Center: Approxirnately 50 people attended the
discussion held on May 2nd at the Senior Center. Also in attendance were Art Shilosþ,
Rosernary Coyle, Eleanor Phillips, PattyWatts, Marge Mlodzinski. All agreed it was a very
positive discussion with good thoughts and questions. Patty suggested that she put up a

"vision board" where seniors can comment or share thoughts on various aspects of the current



and future Senior Center

Discussion of Groups and/or Organizations to Ëducate on the Purchase of SRC Buifding and

Future New SRC Buildíng: lt was decided that the inforrnational session scheduled at North
Woods on May 24th would be postponed until the Board of Education budget is approved.

Addítional groups include: AARP, Dublin Housing, Lions, faith-based groups, Country Place.

Rosemary will update the lùst and send it to he Subcomrn¡ttee.

Set Future Meeting Date: The next meeting wíll be held on June 2,2016 at 6:00 p.rn

Citizens Comments: There were no Citizens Comments.

Adjournrnent: Marge Mlodzinski rnoved and Stan Soby seconded the adjournment of the
meeting at 6:45.

Respectfu lly submítted,

Marge Mlodzinski

Sent from my iPad


